
 

 

Newsletter 24th October 2021 
 

Sunday’s Readings:  Revelation 21:9 -22:5 

 

  Tom Golding will be bringing us the Word this week 

 

Prayers of the people 

➢ Open Doors are sponsoring an International Day of Prayer for the church on 7 November.  Our church 

will pray together on that Sunday morning at our service for the persecuted church. 

 

➢ Please pray for Ps. Andrew who is still unwell and pray for a speedy recovery. 

 

➢ End of month luncheon; there will be an end of month luncheon on the 31st of November at 12 noon 

at “Billy Mac’s”. Come and enjoy fellowship and a meal. Please put name and numbers on the sheet 

at morning tea for bookings. 

 

➢ Please continue to pray for Murray Burdett, John Ruck, Gordon Williams and Grant Inverarity as they 

cope with health issues, undergo treatment or await results of tests, and pray for improved health 

and recovery.  

 

Notices 

Family Church – Sunday 24th October 5 pm 

• Watching Episode 2 of “The Chosen” 

 
AGM Congregational Meeting 21st November:  
 

There are 3 vacancies of elders to be filled. Robina Williams and Bronte Cobbledick terms are 
concluding, and Joel Munro is resigning. Nomination form for Elders are available at the back of the 
church or the office. These forms need to be forwarded to Carol Lawrie by 9.15am on Sunday the 7th of 
November. 
Reports need to be forwarded to Carol Lawrie by 7th November. A list of reports are on the notice 
board in Blackwell Hall. 
 
If you have any questions prior to the meeting please contact members of the Church Council, 
Congregation Secretary Carol Lawrie or Bill Cobbledick Chairman of the Congregation. 
 

Cleaner: Looking for a cleaner to fill in for 2 weeks after Christmas /New Year. Please let Leanne or 

Peter Lawrie know if you can help in. Thanks 
 



 
 

Church Gardeners Required: Jill and Eugene are “retiring” as of the 1st of November – Is 

gardening a passion for you? See Jill and Eugene 
We thank them for the many years of gardening they have given us. 
 

Tom Golding” Embracing the Prostitute or the Bride” Tom will be speaking at Barnett’s on this 

Saturday 23rd of October from 9.30am to 3pm. At 12.30pm there will be a BBQ lunch (meat supplied) if 
you could bring a salad or sweet to share. BYO Bible, chair and drinks. See leaflet for sessions and breaks. 

 

Name Tags and Updates: Please use the form at the back of the church if you would like a name tag 

or need to update you email or phone number to get the newsletter or be able to be contacted. 

 

Tithe a tin Pray a Packet: the support that the congregation gives this worthy project is very much 

appreciated by those who are in need during these difficult times. There is a list of suggestion in the box 
and on the notice board in Blackwell Hall. Thank you very much 

 

   Church Service: Due to Covid 19 the guidelines for Sunday are as follows. 

• Masks must be worn 

• 1/2m2 distancing aapplies (152 persons in the church)  

•  Singing allowed with masks on.  

• Morning Tea under covid 19 guidelines 
 

Tarooki: Please join us to celebrate 61 years of camping in Robe.  Onsite at 55 Main St. Robe on Sunday 

November 14th, 2021, at 10.30am for a Thanksgiving Service followed by a catered lunch. 

RSVP to tarooki@uvsa.org.au or 0429157270 by November 1st. 
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